
From: Saari, Christopher A - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 8:02 AM 
To: 'Jason Powell'; Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Cc: Debby Skogen 
Subject: RE: Port Wing Automotive/Don's Union 76 Station - change order for Pb 

sampling - Port Wing, WI (03-04-234613) (54865-9999-99-B) 
 
Hi Jason, since Carrie is out I am approving this additional cost for Pb sampling directly.  Let me know if 
you have any questions. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Chris Saari 
Phone: (715) 685-2920 
Cell: (715) 208-4004 
Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov  

 

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 7:44 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov>; Debby Skogen 
<debbys@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Port Wing Automotive/Don's Union 76 Station - change order for Pb sampling - Port Wing, WI 
(03-04-234613) (54865-9999-99-B) 
 
Carrie, in preparing for the groundwater sampling event I noticed that we had a Dissolved Lead 
exceedance (28 ppb) in the last round of groundwater sampling in MW-1R only.  I will plan to collect 
Dissolved Lead in just this well for the two rounds approved.  The associated costs are as follows: 
1/GS15 Incremental Sample Collection                   2 x $26.25 = $52.50 
33/ Water/W7                                                                   2 x $12.39 = $24.78 
                                                                                                Total              $77.28 
 
Could you approve of the additional sampling for a total of $77.28? 
 
I plan to have someone up there tomorrow to conduct a round of sampling. 
Thanks, 
 

Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov
mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com
mailto:Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov
mailto:Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov
mailto:debbys@metcohq.com
mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com
http://www.metcohq.com/

